CLEMENCEAU PUBLIC SCHOOL BUILDING

ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION

Join us for an open house to celebrate
the 100th anniversary of the
Clemenceau Public School building.

Saturday, September 30, 2023
10:00 am to 2:00 pm.

Clemenceau Public School auditorium
at 1 North Willard, Cottonwood.

C

ke, coffee, memories, and more.

Hosted by the
Verde Historical
Society
and the
. | Coftonwood-Oak Creek
School District




